Sponsor the Melridge PTO
The Melridge PTO is an organization that partners parents and teachers in an effort to enhance our children’s educational and social experience at Melridge School. Thanks to the overwhelming support of Melridge families, the PTO is able to provide funds for assemblies, transportation for field trips, instructional materials, teacher allowances, scholarships and more.  In addition, money raised during the 2007/08 school year allowed the PTO to purchase:

 New Playground Equipment ($10,800)

 

 InterWrite Pads for Smart Boards ($3,000)

 

 Books for the Guided Reading Library ($3,000)
 

 A-Z Reading Program Renewal ($800)

This year the PTO is setting a goal of purchasing new books for our school library.

While we encourage all parents to participate in our events, we recognize that busy schedules may prohibit many families from contributing time to PTO events.  In response to a request by many parents, the PTO is offering the opportunity to sponsor our organization with a one-time tax deductible donation.  If you are interested in sponsoring the PTO for the 2008/09 school year, please complete the form below and return it to school by September 26th.  Please contact M.E. Shambaugh at 392-9984 with any questions.

Thanks and have a great year!


Parent’s Name 

Child(ren)’s Name(s)

Grade(s)  





Teacher(s)


Phone Number

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

Bronze $50

Silver $75
Gold $100
  Corporate $250

Please make checks payable to Melridge PTO

Thank you for your support!
